Marian Wineman

Comments on proposed draft amendments to WAC 172-441 - GHG emissions inventory I have
significant concerns that leakage of GHG from industrial and agricultural process is not covered in
the rule. Emissions from these sectors are potent and numerous. Gas that leaks from pipelines,
manure and methane, and incomplete combustion products, as well as volatile organics from
petroleum refinery plants, all need to be accounted Nitrous oxides are powerful GHG gases emitted
form sewage treatment plants, application of sewage sludge and other sources need to be captured in
the rule making process. Thank you for the opportunity to comment.



